
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 It has been a busy week at EVS, and Teachers have enjoyed sharing the progress that their class have made this term 
through our parent consultation meetings. Thank you for your engagement with these meetings. If you didn’t manage to 
make an appointment and you would like to meet with your child’s Teacher, please contact the office to arrange this.  
 We still have a number of parents that are not using the correct email address to contact our school 
office. Please use parents@emersonvalley.org.uk NOT the office@emersonvalley.org.uk email address. This 
really helps us to deal with your queries more quickly. Please make sure that, where possible, you report any absences 
through Arbor. This helps us manage our morning registers more effectively. Parentmail should no longer be used.  
 Looking ahead to next term, on Wednesday 30th April, Miss Roche and our Chair of Governors, Mrs Siddiqui, 
will be holding a coffee afternoon at 2pm to discuss Relationships and Sex Education (RSE). In PSHE, in the 
summer terms, the children will complete units on 'Relationships' and 'Changing Me'. This coffee afternoon is an opportunity 
to pop in, in an informal way, to ask any questions about our RSE curriculum and what the children will be learning in these 
units as well as a chance to discuss your right to withdrawal from certain lessons. We hope to see you there!  
 Ramadan is coming to a close which is marked with the very special celebration of Eid al-Fitr. Please let us know in 
advance if your child will be involved in celebrations and will not be in school, this will avoid us needing to 
disturb your celebration on the day. We wish all our families celebrating a very happy Eid al-Fitr - enjoy spending this 
time with your family.   
 Please remember that next week is the last week before the Easter break. School closes at the end of Friday 4th 
April.  
Have a great weekend, 
Mrs White  
Executive Headteacher 
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                                                           GOLD AWARDS 

Year 3: Bella 3JT, Mimi 3JP, Kishaan 3JR, Maisie 3EM  

Year 4: Aasthika 4CM, Ben 4LS, Diya 4GB, Kasmirah 4BM  

Year 5:  Zasmina 5RR, whole class 5BF, Corben & Desmond 5NB, Saifullah & Rick 

Year 6: Elsie 6LF, Geena 6AM,  Jake 6DC, Marni 6DT 

PE Awards: Maya 3JP, Oliver 4BM, David 5BF, Oliwia 6LF   

Music Awards: Phoebe 3JT, Amal 4BM, Saly 5RR, Sameer 6LF 

 We know that a 
number of our 
families are 
struggling to 
find a Dentist 
for their child. 
Regular dental 
checks are 
important from 
a young age and we would encourage 
all of our families to ensure that their 
child is registered with a dentist, and 
attends regular check ups. Click here 
to visit the NHS website where you 
are able to find a local dentist and 
check availability for registering new 

Comic Relief Fundraising  
Last Friday, both of our schools took part in a non-uniform day to support Red Nose Day 2025. Thank you to all of 
our families for their donations. We beat our target and raised a fantastic £566 for this charity. Thank you 
to everyone in our school community that contributed to this.  



  
Spring & Summer Term 2025 

These dates are for both Merebrook and Emerson Valley 

unless otherwise indicated. NEW EVENTS IN RED. 

28th March 2025 Merebrook PE Pirates festival  

2nd April 2025 CHoMS movie night at Merebrook  

Residential meeting for Year 6 parents in EVS hall at 5pm 
4th April 2025 Last day of Spring term.  

22nd April 2025 Children return to school. Start of the Summer term.  

30th April 2025 EVS Relationships & Sex Education (RSE) coffee afternoon for parents 
and carers at 2pm 

5th May 2025 May Day Bank Holiday. School Closed. 

12th—15th May 2025 Year 6 SATS 

21st—23rd May 2025 Year 6 residential  

26th—30th May 2025 Half term break.  

2nd June 2025 INSET day. School closed to children.  

18th June 2025 Parent coffee afternoon 2pm for Year 6 parents (focus on transition & 
change) 

19th June 2025 Year 2 to 3 Transition meeting for parents at EVS 5pm  

26th June 2025 Merebrook Sports Day (9:00am EYFS, 10:30am Key Stage 1) 

30th June 2025 Transition Day. Children to spend the day in their new classes.  

3rd July 2025 Merebrook reserve sports day (only needed if 26th June is cancelled) 

4th July 2025 Emerson Valley Sports Day (Years 3/4 9:15am, Years 5/6 1:30pm) 

18th July 2025 EVS reserve sports day (only needed if 4th July is cancelled) 

Year 6 BBQ and Sleepover 

21st July 2025 Year 6 Prom  

Year 2 awards & leavers assembly morning at Merebrook 
22nd July 2025 Year 6 awards & leavers assembly at Emerson Valley  

23rd July 2025 Last day of term  

  




